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The Water Treatment Facility is staffed 24/7/365. For inquires or construction-related 

emergencies, please call (320) 255-7225. 

 

CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS 
The contractor has started excavation on the south side of the Water Treatment Facility. 

There are large conduits that power the onsite generator. Those conduits will be moved to 

facility the new liquid oxygen tanks.  

 
 

FAQs 
 

A construction website was created. The website has additional project information. Please 

use this link. https://ci.stcloud.mn.us/WaterProject 
 

The Webcam link is also on the Construction Website. Please clink on that link for a live look at the 

construction project.   

 

How will you secure the construction site? 

Maintaining a safe and secure construction site is extremely important, especially while working in 

a City park. Fencing will be installed between the Water Treatment Facility and Hester Park to 

protect residents and visitors from the construction site and prevent accidents.  

https://ci.stcloud.mn.us/WaterProject


 

Water Treatment Facility  
Advanced Process Improvements 

 

Inside, the contractor has started demolition by removing a tank. The operating and 

maintenance levels are being demo’d as well. They have constructed a temporary 

laboratory in the chemical unloading garage.  Pictured is installing baffle walls in the 

clearwell storage tank. 

 

 

 

 
 

  

To learn more about St. Cloud’s Drinking Water Treatment, please visit  

 

https://ci.stcloud.mn.us/343/Drinking-Water-Services 
  
 

https://ci.stcloud.mn.us/343/Drinking-Water-Services

